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On Wednesday, February 15, Women in Fund Finance is hosting a virtual discussion with The
Band of Sisters, who authored the book "You Should Smile More," which encourages women
and all allies of women to dismantle the gender bias in the workplace and everyday life and be
a force for change. Learn more and register here.


https://www.cadwalader.com/fund-finance-friday/index.php
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_jJuruI0vQSWRFARzcY39fw
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